
 

TOWN OF LYMAN 
PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF SCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING BY THE PLANNING BOARD 

 

The PLANNING BOARD will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on 

Wednesday, July 16, 2025, at 5:30 PM at Lyman Town Hall, 11 South 

Waterboro Road. 

This Public Hearing is to allow public comments regarding the application 

of Brian Dancause, 1713 Alfred Rd, to create Commercial Development 

space.  Copies of the application and plans can be viewed on the town 

website or in the Code Office during regular business hours. 
 

--------------------------------- 

Kelly J. Demers, Chair 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


